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September 11, 2015

Senator David Perdue
191 Peachtree Street, NE
Suite 3250

Atlanta, GA 30303

Dear Senator Perdue,

It is with great concern that I am writing to you in opposition of President Obama’s effort to
place Judge Dax Lopex on the U.S. District Court for the Northern District of Georgia.

Judge Lopez’s 11 years of service on behalf of the Georgia Association of Latino Elected
Officials (GALEO) would suggest prejudice towards law abiding citizens and law enforcement
across this country.

GALEQO has called for law enforcement to turn a blind eye towards criminals that have illegally
penetrated our borders and then perpetrated crimes against the very citizens I am sworn to
represent. They have insulted the front line law enforcement officers that protect our nation’s
borders while aggressively lobbying against legislation intended to protect our citizens here in
Georgia.

Considering Judge Lopez’s partnership and service on behalf of GALEO, I URGE YOU TO
NOT SUPPORT this nomination to the U.S. District Court.

Sincerely,
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JoAnn K. Birrell
District 3 Commissioner
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Senator Johnny Isakson
One Overton Park

3625 Cumberland Blvd.
Suite 970

Atlanta, GA 30339

Dear Senator Isakson,

It is with great concern that I am writing to you in opposition of President Obama’s effort to
place Judge Dax Lopex on the U.S. District Court for the Northern District of Georgia.

Judge Lopez’s 11 years of service on behalf of the Georgia Association of Latino Elected
Officials (GALEQ) would suggest prejudice towards law abiding citizens and law enforcement
across this country.

GALEO has called for law enforcement to turn a blind eye towards criminals that have illegally
penetrated our borders and then perpetrated crimes against the very citizens I am sworn to
represent. They have insulted the front line law enforcement officers that protect our nation’s
borders while aggressively lobbying against legislation intended to protect our citizens here in
Georgia.

Considering Judge Lopez’s partnership and service on behalf of GALEO, I URGE YOU TO
NOT SUPPORT this nomination to the U.S. District Court.

Sincerely,
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JoAnn K. Birrell
District 3 Commissioner
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